
        March 27, 2018 

To the WBYC Nominating Committee, 

 
I would like to write a letter on behalf of the Cardeiro Family. I have known 
the Cardeiro family for quite a while through Matt Fronius.  

Todd and Amanda Cardeiro both were born and raised here on the Cape. 
Todd in Mashpee and Amanda in Barnstable. Todd spent his time growing 
up spending summers on Waquoit Bay clamming, blue crabbing and going 
to Washburn which they still do today. Amanda spent her childhood in 
sailing programs in Barnstable Harbor.  

It has come to my attention that they would like to be a part of the yacht 
club and I believe that they would make excellent members. They have two 
children Hailey (13) and Tyler (10) who they would like to get into the 
sailing program and enjoy the benefits of the yacht club.  

Todd is an active member of the Falmouth Rod and Gun Club and brings 
an expertise in the hospitality field which would be an asset for club 
functions. I have also been to many functions that Amanda has led the way 
with activities for the children along with running raffle tables.  

As you can see the Cardeiro family is exactly what I feel the club needs to 
continue to grow and their resume proves they will be active members not 
only with helping around the club but also by getting their kids involved with 
the programs that we offer.  

I want to thank you for your consideration for the Cardeiro Family and we 
all hope to see them at the club as members for the 2018 season. 
 
Nason Swain 


